M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
January 29, 2018
RE:

Financial Auditor Services Renewal

The proposal for Financial Auditing Services was awarded to Barnes Dennig for the period of July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018, with an annual renewal option. 

Barnes Dennig representatives have proposed to continue to provide the auditing services with an increase of $1,000 to $36,000. This increase is in response to a new accounting pronouncement related to accounting for post-retirement benefits that will create additional audit procedures and time to complete the audit and meet the required deadlines.
I recommend that we renew for the period of July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2019 with Barnes Dennig utilizing the third renewal option, as presented. 

